

The Board of Selectmen will meet for a workshop in conjunction with members of the Planning Board at Citizens' Hall on Thursday October 7, 2021, at 6:00 pm.

The purpose of this workshop is to consider options geared towards resolving the underlying issues that prompted the building permit moratorium on specific parcels in the Woodward Road area.

This meeting will be open to the public and interested citizens are invited to attend.

Social distancing will be practiced and it is strongly encouraged that masks are worn.